
 

 

CIRCULAR NO. DDPS-52/2021-22                            

DATED:- 20/10/2021      

CLASSES: NURSERY TO 9TH   

SUBJECT: PTM 

 

 Respected parents 

It is to inform you that the PTM of your ward will be on 23/10/21 ( Saturday ) 
from 9:00am to 11:00 am. 
Therefore, all the parents are requested to be present on time, after the given time 
we will not be able to attend you. 
 
 
Thanks & Regards  
Principal  
DDPS, Barotiwala 
 

 

 


